
GO\'ERIIMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLIIMBIA
Executive Office ofthe Mayoi

Adrim M. F€trty

July 15,2008

Mr. Richard Urban
Post Office Box 48608
Washinglon, DC 20002

Dear Mr. Urban:

It has come to my attention that your program, ULTRA Teen Choice, has been
discontinued by the Office ofthe Chancellor. Although I apologize for any
disappointnetrt experienced by the youth involved in this prcgam, I am upholding the
Chancellor's decision.

The preconditions for gaining access to DC Public Schools (DCPS) facilities were set
forth with the sincere intent ofprotecting the safery ofour students. They apply for all
adults, and violations are not taken lightly. Because the requircments were overlooked
and proper permissions and clearances were not obtained, Chancellor Rlee had no choice
but to discontinue your use of DCPS facilities.

I thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Adrian M. Fenty
Mayor
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